
 

BI-MONTHLY LITTER PICK 

 
Saturday 6th July, 2024 

A wonderful team of 23 from a wonderful community, joined together today, for the bi 

monthly litter pick. 

All super eager too; arriving early and keen to get going- no time for snapshots! 

But they agreed it’s not about claiming fame, it’s about giving back and protecting 

our home. 

A sense of satisfaction and belonging is increased when members of public say 

Thank You for their efforts: Thank You for your Thank You’s.        

Keep up the compliments and we will keep up the cleaning! 

However, for those that give our litter heroes the cause to be out there; 

Please stop, Don’t Drop. Put it in your pocket, or your car, or carry it till you get 

home. It will save millions in money and wildlife homes and lives. 

Think, don’t throw. 

On a positive, there did seem to be less litter today, than in July, so let’s hope it isn’t 

a coincidence, and that the presence of these amazing volunteers, is starting to 

creep into the conscience of others. 

 

West Moors Town Council Litter picking events are open to people of all ages and 

you will be provided with bags, gloves and pickers (you’re welcome to bring your 

own if you’d prefer!). 

Thank you again in advance, to Dorset Waste Services (DWS) street cleaning crew 

for collecting this all on Monday! 

Amongst our litter heroes today were; 

Heather Barnsley, Rosie Brown, Christine Risby, George Stead, Nigel Barclay, Mrs 

& Mrs Connell, Chris Wilson, Chris Le Grand, Steve Yeates, Mr & Mrs Postawa, Cllr 

Jordan Randall, Pete Osborne, Anne West, Val Kelly, Lynne Morris, David 

Mansfield, Mr & Mrs White & Son and Sue Kent & Janice Clyde. 

 

Thank You everyone. 

 

See you all in September        


